
- 104 - 

Paragraph  185 

Financial, technical, advisory and institutional support should be provided to 
women's organizations and groups to enhance the self-reliance of rural women. 
Women's co-operatives should be promoted to operate on a larger scale by improving 
farm input provisions, primary processing and the wholesale marketing of women's 
production. Comprehensive support should be given to women's organizations to 
facilitate the acquisition of farm inputs and information and to facilitate the 
marketing of produce. 

Paragraph 186  

Governments should set targets for increased extension contracts with rural 
women, reorient the training of male extension workers and train adequate numbers 
of female extension workers. Women should be given access to training programmes 
at different levels that develop various types of skills to widen the range of 
methods and technologies used for agricultural production. 

Paragraph 187  

Governments should involve women in the mobilization and distribution of food 
aid in countries affected by the drought, as well as in the fight against 
desertification, through large-scale afforestation campaigns (planting of woodlots, 
collective farms and seedlings). 

Paragraph 188 

Governments should pay greater attention to the preservation and the 
maintenance free from pollution of any kind of sources of water supply for 
irrigation and domestic consumption, applying special remedial measures to relieve 
the burden placed on won  by the task of fetching water. Tb this end, they should 
construct wells, bore-holes, dams and locally made water-catchment devices 
sufficient for all irrigation and domestic needs, including those of livestock. 
Women should be included by Governments and agencies in all policy planning, 
implementation and administration of water supply projects and trained to take 
responsibility for the management of hydraulic infrastructures and equipment and 
for its maintenance. 

,Industry 
- 

Paragraph 189 

The problems related to the industrial development of the developing countries 
reflect the dependent nature of their economies and the need to promote 
transformation industries based on domestic agricultural production as a 
fundamental issue of development. Women are an important part of the agricultural 
work-force; therefore, there should be special interest in the promotion of the 
technical training of women in this particular field. In this respect, Governments 
should take into account the following recommendations: 

(a) There should be a link between agriculture and industry: 

(b) Steps should be taken to eliminate the particular obstacles to 
industrialization and to the participation of women in industry, such as energy, 
the limited markets of some developing countries, the rural exodus, poor 
infrastructure, a lack of technical know-how, the dependence of the industries of 
some countries and a lack of financial resources, 
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